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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This Week at Columbia Grange… 
 
Rainbow 1 
This week we finished our Christmas crafts and had lots of fun at our Christmas party. Santa 
came to visit at our Christmas party and we all got a lovely gift!  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rainbow 3 
It has been a busy week in Rainbow 3! We had a lot of fun during the Christmas band 
performance where we danced and sang Christmas songs! We enjoyed our Christmas party,  
made reindeer dust to give it to the reindeers on Christmas Eve and even got to meet Santa 
Claus! 
 
 
 
 
Scarlet  
Scarlet class also enjoyed the festivities this week and a particular highlight was meeting Santa and his helpful elves!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Emerald 
On Monday the children loved their Christmas themed 
Attention Everyone session where we blew bubbles with 
Santa’s beard and made some giant candy canes! The 
children danced the afternoon away at our Christmas party 
where they enjoyed party games, festive treats and another 
visit from Santa himself!  
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Sage Class 
Sage class enjoyed lots of festive activities this week! The children 
particularly enjoyed their Christmas party, meeting Santa Claus and 
making some festive crafts and sweet treats in our cookery lessons! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Royal Class 
Royal class have been having a wonderful Christmas! From class 
parties, to visiting Santa's reindeer, doing Christmas crafts and 
listening to Christmas music! Merry Christmas everyone! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance: This week we have 3 classes with 100% attendance. Congratulations to Rainbow 1, Rainbow 2 and Rose 
class, well done! 
 

Class Rainbow 1 Rainbow 2 Rainbow 3 Rose Scarlett Ruby Pink 

Attendance 100% 100% 96% 100% 95% 93% 86% 

 Sage Mint Emerald Jade Forest Royal Navy 

Attendance 98% 78% 88% 89% 85% 70% 80% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



As school closes for the Christmas holidays, we hope you are able to enjoy some time with family and friends over 
the festive period. School will reopen on Monday 6th January 2025.  
Have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 

J. Lines 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

Class Star of the Week 

Rainbow 1 
Gabrielle: For following instructions in Maths and making a repeating 

pattern. 

Rainbow 2 Oscar K: For listening to and following instructions.  

Rainbow 3 Aliyah: For being a fantastic helper to her friends. 

Rose 
Sheridan: For growing in confidence with his speech and copying words 

when they are modelled to him.  

Scarlet Everyone: We are proud of you all and your hard work. 

Ruby 
Harriet: For her resilience and bravery coming back into school after a major 

operation and so long off school! 

Pink Hunter: For following Pink classes routines and making us smile. 

Sage Jackson: For working hard all week, especially in Dough Disco!  

Mint Liam: For great phonics work! 

Emerald Everyone: For showing hard work and determination this term!  

Jade Everyone: For a great first term of the year! 

Forest Everyone: You have all had a great term, well done! 

Royal Everyone: For working hard this term!  

Navy Everyone: For a fantastic term! 

The Nest Everyone: For a great first half term at Columbia Grange! 
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